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NRC Publishes Agency Financial Report for FY 2018

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has released its Fiscal Year 2018 Agency Financial
Report, providing audited financial statements of the agency’s management of resources from
Oct. 1, 2017, through Sept. 30, 2018.

The report documents continued reductions in the NRC’s cost of operations through reduced
license fees and fees for services, and new efficiencies in its bill paying and collections operations.
New information technology for financial management and labor reporting has led to improved data
collection, redesigned invoices, and improved communications with licensees and others.

The Agency Financial Report is available on the NRC website.
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